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RULES AND REGULATIONS 

26. Distribution Extensions 

Any person desiring an extension to DISTRICT'S system 
shall request i n writing, in a form approved by DISTRICT, 
for such extension. Any requested extension may be 
provided under one of the followi ng options. 

OPTION I - DISTRICT shall construct such extension under 
authority and procedure as stipulated in Public Service 
Commission Regulation 807 KAR 5: 066E, Section 12. Any 
extension made under this option shall be subject to 
refund as outlined in said regulation. 

OPTION II - Applicant may construct and donate to 
DISTRICT, the extension, as a contribution in aid of 
construction, meeting all DISTRICT'S specifications and 
approval. DISTRICT reserves right to stipulate 
applicable engineering, legal and administrative factors. 
Applicant shall pay all cost of DISTRICT as a 
contribution in aid of construction. Any extension made 
under this option shall not be eligible for refund. 

The applicant or group of applicants shall have the right 
to elect the option by which said extension shall be 
made. In either case applicant must execute a contract 
and agreement for line extension of form approved by 
DISTRICT. 

Extender applicant is hereby notified that regardless of 
option selected all other rules, rates and schedules of 
fees applicable to size and type of service requested 
shall be paid in addition to cost of extension. 

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
Date of Issue: September 10, 1987 Date Effecti~: Kflt'!DjtRY l, 1987 

EffECTIVE 
ISSUED BY: McCreary County Water District, P.O. Box 488, 

ey City, Kentucky 42653 APR O 11987 


